
 

 

The schedule for the remainder of internal assessment for 2025 is now available. Note 
the mock examination timetable (Week 9 & 10, Term 3) will be published once the 
official QCAA timetable is available, so the College can offer a similar scheduling 
experience to best prepare students for their external examinations in Term 4. 

 

Students should be busy revising for upcoming exams and working towards drafting 
and revising assignment work to meet final submission deadlines. 

 

A reminder that Monday 31 March, Tuesday 1 April and Wednesday 2 April are exam 
block days. Students should be in attendance if they have a scheduled exam. If not, 
they can be working at home on exam revision and assignments. Thursday 3 April is a 
normal school day and Friday 4 April will be Year 12 students’ final Cross Country 
event. 
 

-

View Here 

 

View Here 

 
Please contact me if you have questions by email Rachele.Belz@tccr.com.au 

I wish all students success in their learning this year. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Ms Rachele Belz 

Assistant Principal: Curriculum 
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